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Reference Number : LTC-s57065

I object to the Lower Thames Crossing on the grounds of Public Health - Thurrock as an
area is already subject to poor air quality, this development will further deteriorate the
quality of the air and damage the environment. The area already has the QE2 Bridge - The
Dartford Tunnels - The M25 and The A13 - a further pollutant adding to the already dirty
air produced by the Port of Tilbury and its various berths and jetties. 

My objection is made on behalf of my young children and the hundreds of other young
children breathing in this polluted air.

I ask that you cease this development and use the already ever growing budget for the
good of the area, schemes and programmes that will improve the air quality within the
area of Thurrock in opposed to the Lower Thames Crossing Scheme which will add to the
pollutants and damage the health of our children.

I wish my objection to be noted and used in future prosecutions in respect of child deaths
due to breathing issues - this scheme will damage the health of our children and adults
within Thurrock.

Alexander Campbell OBE
Reference Number : LTC-s57065




